
To Whom It May Concern

I support the submission made by CoCA with regard to the proposed changes to Marriage Bills.

As a registered celebrant I feel any changes should be equitable for all parties concerned.

CoCA has suggested four options for consideration with regard to raising funds. I feel that a Marriage 
Registration Stamp is worthy of consideration. In this way celebrants do not have to pass an additional 
cost on to clients, who would factor this fee into their wedding costs at a much earlier stage in the 
process.

OPD is important for ongoing training and should be determined by professionals with the necessary 
background and skills.

I ask that the submission made by CoCA be favourably considered.




